
          May 20, 2003 
 
Honorable Chairman and Members of     Regular Meeting of 
The Hermosa Beach Public Works Commission   May 28, 2003 
 

REQUEST FOR TRAFFIC CALMING MEASURES ON GOULD AVENUE  
BETWEEN VALLEY DRIVE AND SEPULVEDA BOULEVARD 

 
Recommendation: 
 
It is recommended that the Public Works Commission receive and file this report. 
 
Summary: 
 
At both the February 19 and April 16, 2003 meetings, the Commission received reviews 
from the City Traffic Engineer and comments from residents regarding speeding on 
Gould Avenue between Valley Drive and Sepulveda Boulevard. 
 
One issue noted in the discussions was the traffic signal at the intersection of 
Sepulveda Boulevard/Pacific Coast Highway and Artesia Boulevard/Gould Avenue and 
the possibility of shielding the signal or changing the timing of the right turns. 
 
The Public Works Department has not yet received word back from Caltrans regarding 
the intersection and will report back to the Commission once the information has been 
received. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
____________________________________ 
Richard D. Morgan, P.E. 
Director of Public Works/City Engineer 
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